

October 13, 2011

Commissioner of Public Works City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Dear Sir:

We respectfully request permission to hold our Lutheran High School **TECH TREK** on, Wednesday, November 2, 2011, beginning at approximately 7:30 a.m. Students will walk a 4 mile route with faculty supervision. The walkers will begin at LHS and walk south on Luedtke Avenue around the block and into Island Park. Then they will follow the bike path through the park under Spring Street and over into Lincoln Park. To complete the **TECH TREK**, students must walk the route two times. We anticipate around 194 walkers and, as in the past, do not request police assistance. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Nate Bickel

Dean of Students and Faculty

Male Buch